HIGGINS ENGINEERING, INC.

March 30, 2022
South Florida Water Management District
3301 Gun Club Road
P.O. Box 24680
West Palm Beach, FL. 33416-4680

Re: HSLCD Unit 1A — Application No. 210903-7371

Dear Sirs,

This letter is to acknowledge that the Hobe St. Lucie Conservancy District (HSLCD) will be
responsible for operation and maintenance of the water management system serving Unit 1A.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Very truly yours,
Higgins Engineering, Inc.

bapy,

Robert W. Higgins,
HSLCD District Engineer

RWH:ts
07-18.8

cc: HSLCD Board of Supervisors
Mike McElligott
Mary Viator
Darren Guettler
Rick Melchiori

4623 Forest Hill Blvd., Suite 113 West Palm Beach, FL 33415
(561) 439-7807 FAX (561) 439-0026
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